
MARSH GIBBON PARISH COUNCIL: BULLETIN 8 (August 2019) 
 

Planning  

• At its last meeting Council had no objection to the following application: 
19/02203/APP – Variation of condition for New House, Tompkins Lane, OX27 0EX, 
using render to finish on side extension. 

• AVDC has accepted that Edgar Taylor Ltd have satisfied the requirement for 
archaeological investigation of Land south of Castle Street (‘Site C’). 

Development Site C 
At its next meeting Council will consider application 19/02508/ADP for approval of reserved 
matters for Land south of Castle Street (9 houses). 
Expressway 
Council agreed to buy six ‘No Expressway’ signs for the roads into the village. 
Skateboarding Grant 
The weekly skateboarding sessions at the Hall car park have gained a further £1,000 grant, 
from the Tesco Bags of Help scheme; meaning that the project is completely funded by 
grants until March 2020. 
Cemetery Footways 
Council expects to hear in September whether AVDC will award a ‘New Homes Bonus’ grant 
to fund the replacement of the footways in the Cemetery. 
Cemetery Grass-cutting 
Council agreed to increase the number of cuts of grass at the Cemetery until the end of the 
growing season. 
Village Environment 
A small group of six senior residents - two of whom were councillors - met to help tidy up 
the village on July 27th. 
Next Meeting (open to the public to attend) 
The next Council meeting is on Tuesday 13th August at 8.00 pm in the Hall.  
 
MGPC’s website is at www.marshgibbon-pc.gov.uk.  
Carole’s email address is clerk@marshgibbon-pc.gov.uk.  
[This Bulletin If you would prefer not to receive this monthly update of parish council news, 
please reply ‘Unsubscribe’ and we will delete you from this list. 
Otherwise you will continue to receive it monthly from the vice-chairman.] 
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